

You are invited to attend



An Afternoon with Perry Rush

Perry Rush our NZPF National President will be in Hamilton on Monday June 15th to meet with Principals and explore some pressing issues for educational leadership in New Zealand.

Topics he would like to explore are:

- 1. **Leadership Centre** –what are the functions of a principal leadership centre? What works for you?
- 2. **The Future of Kahui Ako** is there one? What is your view?
- 3. The NZEI/PPTA/MINEDU Accord what are your desired outcomes for principal workload and principal wellbeing?

Details for our meeting:

When: Monday June 15th 1-3PM

Where: Veranda Cafe Meeting Room, Hamilton Lake

A lite afternoon tea will be provided.

Please RSVP on the WPA website:

https://www.wpa.ac.nz/1/forms/25-afternoon-with-perry-rush-nzpf-president/submissions/new

We look forward to seeing you there.

